
 

 

 

 

Neatishead Update July 2022 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Thankfully this year has run more smoothly that 
the previous two! All the children are flourishing 
and can feel justly proud of all they are 
achieving academically and socially. 
 
An enormous thank you to the children, staff, 
parents, governors and Friends of Neatishead 
School.  The success of the school is down to a 
community effort and we are a strong 
community. 
 
I look forward to September but let’s all 
recharge our batteries first! 
 
Happy summer holidays everyone! 
 
 
 

Julie 
 

Looking ahead 
 
 

Tuesday 6th Sep 2022 – Children return to 
school 
Lunch on Tuesday 6th September will be the 
menu for Monday 5th September. 
 
Monday 19th September – Peacocks class trip 
to The Puppet Theatre (more details to follow) 

 
Saturday 8th October – Pre-school jumble 
sale 
 
Friday 21st October – Break up for half term 
 
Monday 31st October – Children return to 
school 

 
CLUBS 
 
Monday 12th Sept 2022– Red Skippers after 
school sports club 
 
Tuesday 13th September 2022– Peacocks after 
school sports club 
 
Wednesday 14th Sept 2022– Gatekeepers after 
school sports club 

 
************************************************ 
Violin starts again on Tuesday 13th 
September 
************************************************** 
Message from FONs 
 

We would like to give another huge heart 

felt thank you to everyone that helped on 

and before the evening with the running 

and organising of the BBQ. Thank you to 

everyone for their contributions of raffle 

prizes. Much appreciated! We have made 

approximately £680.00!!!! 

 

Thank you 

 
Reminders for September 
 
All children need to come to school in full school 
uniform. This includes PE kits. Shorts are 
acceptable in warm weather. School shoes 
must be worn with uniform. 
 
                  ******************** 
Children need to be at school ready for gates 
opening at 8.40am. 
                   **************** 
All children need a water bottle in school each 
day. Children are welcome to bring in healthy 
snacks for break time. 
                    ****************** 
Please apply sun cream if necessary before 
school. 
                       ****************** 
Please could children wear long 
trousers/leggings instead of shorts on outdoor 
learning days. This is to reduce the risk of 
insects bites and stings. 
 
 
                        
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

DT Project; Creating our own Roman Cereal bar packages and enjoying an outside picnic. 

 

                              Premier Sports - learning about the Digestive System 

 

Whole school trip to Sea Palling 

 

 

 

Please see link below for help which is available during the summer holidays 

that you may find useful. 

https://files.classdojo.com/dojofiles/cd5a1e8f7a367a7a1d7ec3ac/2022-07-

12/706fa16cd0d0a8aa57aa35e7f19779d0f3901fe7_b042ee3a73fe/d438a5b68086.pdf 

 

 

https://files.classdojo.com/dojofiles/cd5a1e8f7a367a7a1d7ec3ac/2022-07-12/706fa16cd0d0a8aa57aa35e7f19779d0f3901fe7_b042ee3a73fe/d438a5b68086.pdf
https://files.classdojo.com/dojofiles/cd5a1e8f7a367a7a1d7ec3ac/2022-07-12/706fa16cd0d0a8aa57aa35e7f19779d0f3901fe7_b042ee3a73fe/d438a5b68086.pdf

